
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

CUTBACK IN PRODUCTION AT POINT LISAS 
DESALINATION PLANT 

  

The Water and Sewerage Authority (the Authority) advises customers in parts of Central and 

South West Trinidad, that they may experience low pressures, or in some instances an 

amended scheduled supply, due to a cutback in production at the Point Lisas Desalination 

Plant, commencing today – Wednesday 9th October, 2024.   

The Desalination Company of Trinidad and Tobago – DESALCOTT owned and operated Plant, 

normally supplies the Authority with 40 million gallons of water per day (mgd); however, 

this has been reduced to 26 mgd, due to emergency maintenance work on the filter system 

at the facility. These works are expected to be completed by midnight on Friday 11th 

October and the Plant restored to full production on Saturday 12th October, 2024. 

As a result, the normal daily or scheduled supply to the following areas may be affected:  

AFFECTED AREAS 

Caroni, Warrenville, Cunupia, Chaguanas, Caparo, Chase Village, Couva, Point Lisas, 

California, Claxton Bay, Plaisance Park, Pointe a Pierre, City of San Fernando, Vistabella, 

Marabella, Gasparillo, South West Union Hall, Pleasantville, Palmiste, Phillipine, Duncan 

Village, Esperance, Gulf View, Bel Air, La Romain, South Oropouche, Otaheite, Rousillac, 

Aripero, parts of La Brea, Avocat, Fyzabad, parts of Siparia including De Gannes Village 

and Quarry Village, San Francique, Debe, Syne Village, Lowkie Trace, Sunrees Road, Mora 

Dam Road. 

 

The Authority will publish amended schedules to areas affected over the course of this 

cutback in production, on our website and social media pages (Facebook, Instagram, X and 

WhatsApp), by 6:00 p.m. today.  

Customers are further advised that a limited truck borne service is available upon request. 

This can be requested through the following self-service options:  

• WASA Services App available via the Play Store or Apple store; or 
• Customer Portal available on the Authority’s website: www.wasa.gov.tt. 
  
Alternatively, customers requiring direct assistance or further information can contact 
WASA’s Customer Call Centre toll free at 800-4420/4426. 
  
The Authority thanks customers for their patience and understanding. 
 

Corporate Communications Department 
October 9th 2024 

 

https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.wasa.gov.tt%2F&data=05%7C02%7CGregory.Roxborough%40wasa.gov.tt%7C4a55d8576dc849dd946708dce853805d%7Ca383621e557141a99be6f1d93ac730c5%7C0%7C0%7C638640692550876386%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=rJLi2s%2FRrG3QAygmu3V0MtqKR2KM4H8BJEl28rxyk9k%3D&reserved=0

